Hi Toby,

As we do not meet all the Rock Lobster trigger points I do not believe that we need a Quota increase, therefore I agree that the TACC remains the same.

Our catch rate is only just holding in there. If we increase the TACC, I believe we will only be reducing it again in a year or two so its best that it remains the same.

Also our egg bio mass looks like it is in decline.

In a year where we are struggling to sell fish I feel it is irresponsible to increase the TACC. A properly managed fishery is taking less fish for more profit, supply & demand.

Zeb Johnston

